
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 12/19/2012 11:00:53 AM
Subject: Proviso 118.7

Les,
 
                Do you know if any agencies are still carrying forward enforced collections money?  Do we still need this 
proviso?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LBoles@budget.sc.gov

